TO:

CITY MANAGER

FROM:

MEDICAL HEALTH OFFICER

BURNABY HEALTH DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT:

1994 HEALTH DEPARTMENT ANNUAL REPORT

PURPOSE:

To provide information to the mayor and council regarding the 1994 Health

Department Annual Report which was printed in the Burnaby NOW on Sunday

July 30.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

THAT this summary of the 1994 Health Department Annual Report be accepted as information.

SUMMARY::

The introduction of the Health Department 1994 Annual Report, written by Dr. Arlene King who was the Medical Health Officer until the end of 1994, summarizes the multiple programs for which planning throughout the year culminated in approved funding from the Closer to Home fund. These programs are at various stages of introduction and will be visible on the health horizon as they develop in Burnaby..

An overview of who makes up the Health Department and where these resources can be found is featured on the second page.

Each program division of the Health Department - Administration, Continuing Care, Environmental Health and Preventive Services, selected segments of their program to be spotlighted in the report. The report in no way represents the total activity of each program. It is meant to provide a view of some of the newer, contemporary and highly visible aspects of each program.

Sources of funding and expenditures for the 1994 year are displayed on the final page of the report.

Copies of the Annual Report are available in the Clerk's Department...

Dr. N. Loewen

Medical Health Officer

August 8, 1995